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NOTICE 
 
 

Kind Attention: Institutes participating in PG Counselling 
2021 

 
The PG counselling 2021 that was scheduled to start from 25th October, 2021 has 

been postponed till further orders in W.P (C) No. 961 of 2021 before the Hon’ble 

Supreme Court of India. 

Meanwhile, MCC of DGHS is receiving many requests from Colleges who have 

recently received LoPs from NMC for increase of seats in various subjects, after the 

closure of intramcc portal for contribution of seats for Round-1 of PG Counselling 

2021. 

In view of the above the competent authority has decided to include the recently 

approved MD/ MS/ Diploma seats of colleges in Round-1 of PG Counselling 2021. 

Hence, such colleges may send their newly approved seats by e mail to MCC at 

adgme.mcctech@gmail.com.   

MCC will unfreeze the account of such colleges and facilitate contribution of seats 

on intramcc portal. Please note that LoPs received till 1st December, 2021 will be 

added in Round-1 of PG Counselling. Any LoP received later than 1st Dec, 2021 

will be included in Round-2 of PG Counselling 2021. The last date for receiving 

information of new seats is 5th Dec, 2021 (Sunday) (till 05:00 P.M) after which 

no more requests will be entertained. 
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